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Minister for Foreign Affairs Hon. Dr. Narayan Khadka held a telephone 

conversation with Hon. Mr. Mevlüt Çavuşoğlu, Minister of Foreign Affairs of the 

Republic of Türkiye this afternoon.  They exchanged views on a wide range of 

issues of mutual interests. Discussions were also focused on various matters relating 

to further strengthening of Nepal-Türkiye bilateral relations. 

In view of the growing relations between the two countries, the two ministers agreed 

to open the Turkish embassy in Kathmandu in the near future. 
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